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STATE ROBOTICS
By Gary Brennemann

On Saturday, Feb. 18, the Hyannis Sandbots
Robotic team drove to Colombus, Nebraska, to
compete in the State Robotic competition. The
competition started at 8:00 am. In the morning, the
six-person team presented their innovation speech,
robot summary, and core values to a panel of judges in
a half-hour judging session. The teams then returned to
the Pit Area and prepared for their robot games
practice round. The competition was held at the
Central Community College of Colombus. The Robot
Games were held in the gym of the college. The teams
had a table and area to rest in the gym as well. In the
afternoon, the Sandbots competed in three rounds of
competition robot games. They scored very well and
placed mid-range in the robot games. They placed
second in core values and earned a trophy. Of the forty
teams, the Sandbots weren't in the top two to go to
nationals, but they were very successful and did a
fantastic job!
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HAWK’S NEST
By Mr. Hawk

It is very hard to believe, but we have said
goodbye to February and hopefully colder weather and
turned the page to March.  This means the 3rd quarter
will be coming to an end very soon, and we are on the
home stretch of the 2022-23 school year.

I want to thank all those who turned out for our
visioning session at the beginning of February.
District leadership has been reviewing the feedback
from these patron and student sessions.  District
leadership will be prioritizing these items and making
a plan to achieve the highest priority items.  The
feedback was absolutely amazing and played an
important part in our continuous school improvement
process.

As spring finally makes the way to our area
and families begin making summer plans, I hope a
strategy to continue reading over the summer can be
part of those plans.  Reading for just 15-30 minutes a
day can help prevent learning loss that occurs over the
summer.  Forbes magazine, in a recent article on
summer learning loss, estimates that, on average, 40%
of what is achieved throughout a normal school year is
lost during the summer months.  A key strategy to help
slow or prevent this learning loss is to continue
reading.

The educators of this district feel so lucky to
work in such a supportive community.  We truly are
blessed to call this community home.  Thank you to
everyone for their ongoing support of our great
district.

WRESTLING WRAPS UP
By Danny Taylor

Wrestling: the long but short season is now
over. At the start of February, we had two weeks of
practice. We mainly focussed on maintaining our
weight and perfecting our wrestling moves. On
February 10th, we went down to Sutherland to wrestle
in Districts. This was a two-day tournament, so after
the first day of wrestling, we went to North Platte, so
we didn’t have to drive clear home. On the second day,
Trevor and Zeek wrestled, but sadly Trevor lost a
round and was knocked out. Zeek went on to wrestle
for 1st, but he placed 2nd at Districts overall. Zeek was
the only Hyannis Longhorn to make it to state in
wrestling. Zeke wrestled two rounds on the first day.
He won his first match but lost his second one. On the
second day, he started out with a boom and won his
first match but sadly lost the last match of his high
school career. The Hyannis Longhorn wrestling team
had a good season, and we wish them many more! Big
thank you to coaches Hunter and Jarod Spurlin,
administration, parents, and athletes for a great season.

Zeek Heaton stands on the podium at District wrestling.
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LONGHORN WOMEN’S
BASKETBALL COMES TO AN END
By Juliana Merrihew

The Hyannis Girls Basketball season has come
to an end this month. The team played hard and
learned so much throughout the year. The month
started off with a home game against the Hay Spring
Hawks. The girls gave it all on the court but ended up
losing 50-43. Next, the team traveled to Leyton. It was
another close game, with the girls fighting hard.
Unfortunately, they couldn’t quite pull out a win, and
the final score was 63-47. On February 7th, the team
traveled to Garden County. It was an exciting game.
The girls won with a buzzer-beater 3-point shot by
Ami Evans! The final score was 34-33. The team’s last
regular-season game and also last home game was
against the Potter-Dix coyotes. The girls played hard
and won 40-37! Subdistricts started on the 14th in Hay
Springs. The lady longhorns played Mullen. It was a
tough game, and they lost 26-42. It was a hard end to
the season, but we are proud of our Lady Longhorns
and wish them luck next season! Thank you coaches,
managers, parents, and admin for helping us out this
season.

Senior Girls: Rylee Anderson, Ami Evans, and Juliana
Merrihew

HHS MEN’S BASKETBALL COMES
TO A CLOSE
By Parker Provost

The Longhorns started out the month playing the
Hay Springs Hawks on the 3rd. They put on a
home-town show, winning with a score of 82-50. The
next day they traveled to Dalton to face the Leyton
Warriors, who were 18-0 at the time. The match-up was
back and forth all game, but the bout was finished with
the Longhorns on top, with a score of 61-55. The next
week Hyannis Boys Basketball traveled to Oshkosh to
face the Garden County Eagles on the 7th. The boys were
able to soundly defeat the Eagles with a score of 61-40.
The boys didn’t have another game until Saturday, the
11th. The Potter-Dix Coyotes traveled down to Hyannis
for the last home game of the year. The game was one to
keep you on the edge of your seat but the Longhorns
were sadly defeated 54-52. Despite the loss, Max
Kostman was able to achieve 1,000 career points in this
game!

The Longhorns had their final regular season
game of the year against Sandhills-Thedford. The
Longhorns fought hard but were defeated in four tough
quarters. Sub-Districts began on Feb 17th where the
Longhorns were faced up against the Paxton Tigers.
They gave it their all but fell short and were sadly
eliminated from state tournament contention. We would
like to give a big thanks to the HHS seniors as well as
coaches, parents, and administration for the great season!

Basketball players celebrate with Max Kostman and his
1000 career points!
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ACA DECA TEAM COMPETES AT
STATE
By Juliana Merrihew

On February 17th, the Hyannis Aca Deca team
traveled to compete at State. They left early Friday
morning and drove to Bellvue University. That
evening, they took part in the first part of the
competition: the interview, impromptu questions, and
speech. The next day, they went back to the University
to complete the test section. Throughout the morning,
the kids took tests covering literature, math, science,
art, and music.

The afternoon started with the Super Quiz! All
of the teams sat in front of a crowd and answered
history questions about the American Revolution.

The awards ceremony took place after the
Super Quiz. Juliana Merrihew received a gold medal
for her essay in the small school group. She also
received a medal as the high scorer for her team. Ely
Van Renan received the most medals. He placed third
in art, music, literature, and economics, and received a
gold medal in math and science!

The team worked very hard. A big thank you to
coach Cheyanne Volz for all of her hard work
throughout the season!

The Aca Deca team with coach Cheyanne Volz

VISIONING SESSION
By Juliana Merrihew

Hyannis Area Schools held visioning sessions
on February 2nd to talk about future hopes and dreams
for the school. The sessions were led by Jana Jenson
and Denise Garey and took place in the lecture hall.

The student session began at 1 pm with grades
6-12. It started off with each kid saying a positive
word that they associate with the school. Next, they
wrote down their big ideas on notecards and put them
up on the bulletin board. By the end, it was full of
dreams for the school including new sports facilities,
daycare, and an updated science lab.

The adult session took place at 6 pm that
evening. It began with a tour of the school. Parents
were able to see the new improvements that have
already been implemented. Then, they met up in the
lecture hall to share their ideas for the future.

Overall, the visioning sessions were very
enlightening. It was awesome to hear from teachers,
students, and parents about what they want to see in
the coming years. There are big dreams for Hyannis
Area Schools. The school would like to give a big
thank you to Jana Jenson, and Denise Garey for
putting on the visioning session and a big thank you to
Mr. Hawk for organizing it!

Students fill the bulletin board with their ideas.
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RANDOM ACTS OF KINDNESS DAY
By Amanda Davis

National Random Acts of Kindness Day was
February 17th, 2023. To celebrate, the 6th-grade
students delivered bags of “kindness” filled with treats
school-wide to the staff. Fun was had by all!

The 6th Grade delivers treats to the kitchen

The 6th Grade stands in front of their “Choose to be Kind”
poster. L to R: Georgie Carr, Dylan Hebbert, Mrs. Davis,

Daisy Frye, Colter Grant, Tripp Drieling, Anna Anderson,
Raquel Hunt, Helena Vinton, and Jillian Taylor.

Daisy Frye delivers a bag of treats to Mr. Casper

Anna Anderson hands some goodies to Mrs. Rath.

The kids visit Sandy in the office to deliver her a bag of
treats and thank her for all of her hard work!
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JH GIRLS BASKETBALL FINISHES
THE SEASON
By Juliana Merrihew

The girl's Junior High basketball team recently
finished their season. The girls played hard and had a
lot of fun. They started out the season by hosting a
tournament on February 4th. teams that competed
included Sandhills-Thedford, Sandhills Valley, and
Cody-Kilgore. The girls played hard but were beaten
by Sandhills-Thedford in the first round. They played
Cody-Kilgore next, and won! Overall, they placed
third in the tournament.

Next, the Longhorns faced off in a rematch
against Sandhills-Thedford. Sadly, they were unable to
accomplish a win. The girls were scheduled to play
Creek Valley for the last game of the season, but due to
the weather, the game was canceled.

The Junior High Lady Longhorns worked hard
all season through the ups and downs, and they are
already looking forward to next year! Thanks to coach
Krysta Hampton and the girls for a great season!

Top: Paige Vinton, Ella Lincoln, Daisy Frye, Lila
Brennemann, Helena Vinton, Kaia Carr, Jillian Taylor

Bottom: Georgie Carr, Joia Merrihew, Molly Burgess,
Addie Arnold, Anna Anderson

JH BOYS BASKETBALL ENDS
By Parker Provost

The month of February was a very eventful
month for Junior High Boys Basketball. The first
games of the month started on Saturday, the 4th when
the Longhorns hosted a tournament in Hyannis. The
four teams attending were Sandhills-Thedford,
Cody-Kilgore, Sandhills Valley, and Hyannis. In the
first round, Hyannis beat the Sandhills Valley
Mavericks with a score of 39-15. They advanced on to
the championship to play Sandhills-Thedford where
they won in the overtime thriller 40-37.

The following week, the Longhorns had a
season finale rematch with the S-T Knights. The
Longhorns fought hard but were sadly defeated 40-23.
The B team secured the win, however, with a score of
9-4 in 2 quarters.

We would like to congratulate the Hyannis
Boys Junior High Basketball team as well as Coach
Dan Schroer on their successful year and the
impressive record of 6-2.

Back row, L to R: Landon Leonard, Levi Merrihew, Hunter Cover,
Ian Anderson, Cayden Sheets
Front Row: Colin Woerner, Dillon Hebbert, Kash Provost,  Tripp
Drieling, Colter Grant, Kanen Grant
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GOOO BIG BLUE: CHEER CAMP
By Juliana Merrihew

Gooo Big Blue! You’ve probably noticed the
Hyannis cheerleaders standing ready at the baseline
during basketball games. Their sparkly blue uniforms
and glittering pom poms are enough to make anyone
want to be a cheerleader. Recently, grades 3rd through
6th had a chance to become cheerleaders during cheer
camp! The girls met after school to learn cheers and
rehearse their dance performance. Ami Evans (senior),
Rylee Anderson (senior), and Regan Anderson (junior)
put on the camp with help from Nancy Anderson, the
cheer coach. After the camp, the girls were given
t-shirts and sparkly bows. At half-time of the boy's
basketball game that evening, they ran out onto the
court to perform for the audience. They started by
leading the audience through several cheers. Next,
they performed a choreographed dance to “What
Makes You Beautiful” by One Direction. The dance
went smoothly and ended with a grand finale where
several of the girls did cartwheels and high kicks. They
ran off the court to a standing ovation from the crowd.
The cheer camp was a great opportunity to train future
cheerleaders. Hopefully, in a few years, these girls will
be standing on the baseline too, yelling “Gooo Big
Blue!”

Top: Rylee, Regan, Sierra, Clara, Jillian, Anna, Kinzie, Ami
Bottom: Everleigh, Tylinn, Shaylee, Clara, Sadie, and
Shaylee

SPELLING BEE
By Kade Olson

February 10th the annual Hyannis spelling bee
kicked off. There were 16 kids that entered the spelling
bee. These kids ranged from Kindergarten to 6th
grade. The contestants started the Spelling Bee off by
introducing themselves. 1st graders: Dagny Anderson
and Zane Adams. 2nd graders: Josie Adam, Sarah
Vinton, and Braxton Adam. 3rd graders: Turner
Anderson, Sierra Hampton, and Shaylee Provost. 4th
graders: Brecken Cover, Landon Boppre, and Luke
Ferguson. 5th graders: Kinzie Provost and Clara Rice.
6th graders: Helena Vinton, Hunter Cover, and  Anna
Anderson. The judges for the Spelling Bee were Mrs.
Volz the 9-12 English teacher, Mrs. Gentry the One
Act/ Speech teacher for Hyannis Area Schools, and
last but not least, Mrs. Garner the retired English
teacher for Hyannis high.

There were 2 contestants that missed spelling
their words in the first round. The second round really
shocked the audience by eliminating 5 contestants.
This was the biggest elimination of all the rounds. The
winner of the 2023 Hyannis area schools Spelling Bee
was Clara Rice, a 5th grader! Sierra Hampton came in
second place as a 3rd grader! Shaylee Provost came in
third place also as a 3rd grader!!

L to R: Shaylee Provost, Clara Rice, and Sierra Hampton
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MISSOULA CHILDREN'S THEATRE
ARTIST IN RESIDENCE WEEK
PRESENTS: THE FROG PRINCE

By Mr. Casper
Deep in the royal swamp, a lonely Frog

retrieves a golden ball for Princess Prim in exchange
for friendship and comfort. The selfish princess
doesn’t want to live up to her part of the bargain and
puts her royal Knights on alert, so the trouble begins.
Luckily, Frog gets some good advice from Ollie the
wise old Aspen tree, the well-read Alligator, and the
kindly Swamp Things. The Ducks, a busy Fly, and
dancing Flamingos also come to Frog’s assistance as
the Frog’s kindly servant tirelessly tries to set things
right. Even the kindly Princess Proper and spunky
Princess Peppy get involved and, despite the trouble
caused by the mischievous Venus Fly Traps, all ends
happily.  Our hero becomes a Prince (formerly known
as Frog) and realizes that friendships are made, not
bought—and he discovers that it is not what you are
but who you are that counts. (Conceived and Written
by Michael McGill; Music and Lyrics by Michael
McGill; Additional Music by Rebecca McGill)

An audition will be held for the Missoula
Children's Theatre’s production of THE FROG
PRINCE Monday, March 20th in the Hyannis Area
Schools Lecture Hall from 3:30 pm to 5:30 pm. Those
auditioning should arrive right after school and plan to
stay for the full two hours. Some of the cast members
will be asked to stay for a rehearsal immediately
following the audition running from 5:45. to about
7:45 pm.

Among the roles to be cast are three sisters –
who also happen to be Princesses, two students to play
the lonely Frog, Ollie the Aspen Tree, bumbling
Knights, kindly Swamp Things, the well-read
Alligator, fancy Flamingos, helpful Ducks, a busy Fly,
and the mischievous Venus Fly Traps.  All students,
grades kindergarten through 8th grade, are encouraged
to audition. No advance preparation is necessary.

The Missoula Children's Theatre touring
productions are complete with costumes, scenery,
props, and makeup, although makeup is not currently
being used. The MCT Tour Actor/Directors will
conduct rehearsals throughout the week from 3:30 pm
to 7:45 pm each day.

THE FROG PRINCE will be presented on
Saturday, March 25th at 7 pm in the Hyannis Area
Schools Lecture Hall. The Missoula Children's Theatre
residency in Hyannis is brought to you by Hyannis
Areas Schools with support from the Nebraska Arts
Council and the Nebraska Cultural Endowment.

For more information, call Hyannis Area Schools
(308)458-2202 and ask for Austin Casper or Sandy
Yorges, or email Austin Casper at
austincasper@hyannislonghorns.org.
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THE GREAT KEVIN KOSTMAN
By Ben Connell

At Hyannis’ final home game of the season,
our community was given the opportunity to honor the
great Kevin Kostman.  Kevin coached at Hyannis for
27 years before retiring in 2022.  He had an illustrious
career as a coach at Hyannis and was fortunate enough
to watch his son, Cody Kostman, and two grandsons,
Max and Liam Kostman, pass through and succeed in
the Hyannis program.  On this night Kevin was also
presented with a signed basketball by all of his
previous players, which was presented by Richard and
Robert Evans.  A speech was also given highlighting
Kevin’s impact on his past players and recollecting
some of the highlights of his career.  The night ended
with a picture including Kevin and his past players.
We are so thankful for what Kevin has done for the
basketball program at Hyannis and how he has
positively impacted so many lives in our community.

Richard and Robert Evans present Kevin Kostman with a
signed basketball while the players he has coached give a
round of applause.
*Photo credit to Audrey Powles*

100 DAYS OF SCHOOL PARTY
By Jorja Grover

The elementary celebrated the 100th day of
school on February 6th, 2023.  The Kindergarteners
created their special snack by counting out 10 groups
of 10 edible snacks.  Kindergarteners dressed up as
charming “hundred-year-olds.”  They spent the day
counting to 100, reading books about 100, and writing
about the many things they have learned in
Kindergarten in the past 100 days.

First graders brought one hundred snack items
each to celebrate the big day and did several different
activities counting to 100. Second grade celebrated a
different way and had a special “TWO’s” day, on 2/22.
They did things in groups of two, dressed up with a
twin, and had special snacks that come in sets of two.

We are glad that the little kids had a  great time
celebrating in different ways.  We have wonderful
teachers who help make school a fun place to be.

The Kindergarten Class dressed up for the 100th day of
school.
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KINDERGARTEN SPOTLIGHT
By Gary Brennemann, Parker Provost, and Juliana
Merrihew

This month’s kindergartener spotlight is about
Raelynn, Jamie, Deacon, and Hanah. These awesome
kids bring so much light to the school and they were a
blast to interview!

Deacon Keys is a kindergartener at Hyannis
Area Schools. He has 3 siblings, Jax, Kensley, and
Payden. Deacon has two dogs, Rip and Ruby. If
Deacon had one million dollars, he would buy a lot of
candy and move to Mexico all by himself.

Jamie Holcomb likes to ride his bike and also
ride horses. He has one sister, Everleigh, who is in 3rd
grade. Jamie likes to play with his cattle set and his toy
dirt bike. If Jamie had one million dollars, he would
buy a mansion with a hot tub and big bedrooms.

Raelynn Felkins likes drawing and playing
outside in her free time. When it comes to sports, she
likes to play basketball. Raelynn’s favorite colors are
all of the colors, but especially purple and green. Her
favorite food is strawberries, and she even has a
stuffed animal cat named Strawberry! If she could
have one superpower, Raelynn would have the ability
to fly. When she grows up, she wants to become a
horse trainer.

Hannah Minor would really like a rabbit. She
also enjoys playing volleyball and cards. For fun,
Hannah likes to ride her horse and jump rope. When
Hannah grows up she wants to be a Dentist.

We are lucky to have these awesome kids as
part of the kindergarten class!

Deacon Keys

Jamie Holcomb

Raelynn Felkins

Hannah Minor
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FFA FOOD SCIENCE
By Rylee Anderson (12th)

Several members of the Hyannis FFA Chapter
traveled to North Platte on January 25th, 2023 to
compete in the District Food Science and
Biotechnology Career Development Events.

Members competing in Food Science were

Wyatt Phillips, Tyrell Smith, Max Leth, Stetson Parks,

Cash Davis, Trevor Kohl, Rylee Anderson (11th

grade), Parker Provost, Dom Boppre, Evan Merrihew,

Jake Connell, Faith Ferguson, Bailee Leonard, Daniel

Taylor, Kylee Lee, and Abbi Rath.

Members of the Biotechnology team were

Rylee Anderson (12th grade), Zachary Lee, Max

Kostman, and Gary Brenneman.

Biotechnology Team Members

Hyannis FFA Chapter Members

SENIOR SPOTLIGHT:

WYATT PHILLIPS
By Ben Connell

The 2023 Hyannis senior class is full of
exceptional students, and one of these is Wyatt
Phillips.  Wyatt was born in Climax Springs, MO, on
November 3, 2004.  Wyatt grew up in Missouri before
moving to Hyannis to begin attending school here as a
4th grader.  His immediate family includes his father,
Mark, his mother, Missy, and his two sisters, Bailee
and Jade.  He also has two dogs, a shih tzu named
Hank and a Boston terrier named Pru.

Wyatt’s favorite activity at Hyannis is by far
lifting.  He enjoys weights class and takes pride in his
lifting abilities.  He also has many other hobbies he
enjoys.  Wyatt loves to hunt and fish with his family
and friends.  He also loves to sing.  Wyatt’s favorite
food is pepperoni pizza, and his favorite candy is a
Salted Nut Roll.  One fun fact about Wyatt is that he
broke his arm by jumping off a bridge into a river
when he was six.  Wyatt plans to study AG business in
college, though he is still determining what college to
attend.  We are very excited to see Wyatt graduate this
spring and are honored to have had him as a
Longhorn!
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HYANNIS BB GUN/AIR RIFLE
MEET
By Kanen Grant

The Hyannis BB gun meet was on February 19,
2023, at Hyannis high school in the gym. There were
70 BB gun shooters, and 15 were from Hyannis. There
were 26 air rifle shooters and 3 were from Hyannis.
These are all the kids from Hyannis and their scores
out of 400 and 1st-6th got metals.

8-year-olds: Scarlett Sweet- 240 placed 3rd, Logan
Minor- 222 placed 5th, Stylle Retzlaff- 185 placed 7th
9-10-year-olds: Talon Minor-315 placed 4th, Waylon
Hebbert- 322 placed 9th, Tenley Drieling- 307 placed
12th, Triston Mansor- 299 placed 15th, Kaitlyn Minor-
288 placed 18th, Turner Anderson-258 placed 21s
11-12-year-olds: Dillon Hebbert- 358 placed 3rd,
Colter Grant- 343 placed 6th, Daisy Frye- 332 placed
9th, Audrabell Werth- 281 placed 16th
13-15-year-olds: Dylan Frye-367 placed 6th
11-12-year-old: Air Rifle shooters: Dillon Hebbert-
207 placed 2ed
13-15-year-olds: Air Rifle: Dylan Frye-263 placed 4th,
Regan Anderson- 252 placed 5th

Hyannis placed 2nd in BB gun as a team out of 9 total

teams. Air Rifle got 5th place out of 7 teams.

LUNCH MENU
MAR. 1 - BURRITO, SEASONED RICE, LETTUCE & CHEESE,
FRUIT, COOKIE
MAR. 2 - MINI CORN DOGS, TATER GEMS, GREEN BEANS,
PEACH FLUFF
MAR. 3 - TUNA OR HAM SALAD SANDWICH, SMILEY
FRIES,FRESH VEGGIES, PUDDING
MAR. 6 - SAUSAGE GRAVY OVER BISCUITS, POTATO SALAD,
BABY CARROTS, FRUIT
MAR. 7 - LASAGNA, LETTUCE SALAD, GARLIC BREAD, GREEN
BEANS, FRUIT
MAR. 8 - CHICKEN CRISPITO, POTATO OLES, CORN, FRUIT,
COOKIE
MAR. 9 - NO SCHOOL SPRING BREAK
MAR. 10 - NO SCHOOL SPRING BREAK
MAR. 13 - CHICKEN FRIED STEAK, MASHED POTATOES &
GRAVY, GREEN BEANS, DINNER ROLL, FRUIT
MAR. 14 - HAYSTACKS, LETTUCE SALAD, CALIFORNIA BLEND,
FRUIT, COOKIE
MAR. 15 - ITALIAN DUNKERS WITH MEAT SAUCE, HASH
BROWN ROUNDS, CARROTS, FRUIT
MAR. 16 - RIB-E-QUE ON BUN, TRI-TATERS, FRESH VEGGIES,
FRUIT
MAR. 17 - CHICKEN STICKS OR FISH STICKS, CURLY FRIES,
PEAS, FRUIT, BUNNY GRAHAMS
MAR. 20 - BEEF STICKS, MASHED POTATOES & GRAVY, CORN,
DINNER ROLLS, FRUIT
MAR. 21 - SPAGHETTI WITH MEAT SAUCE, LETTUCE SALAD,
GREEN BEANS, GARLIC BREAD
MAR. 22 - HAM & CHEESE ZOMBIE, TATER GEMS, BAKED
BEANS, FRUIT
MAR. 23 - CHICKEN FAJITA, POTATO OLES, LETTUCE AND
CHEESE, FRUIT, BROWNIE
MAR. 24 - POTATO OR TOMATO SOUP, TOASTED CHEESE
SANDWICH, CELERY & CARROTS, FRUIT
MAR. 27 - CHICKEN STRIPS, MASHED POTATOES & GRAVY,
CALIFORNIA BLEND, DINNER ROLL, FRUIT
MAR. 28 - CAVATINI, LETTUCE SALAD, GARLIC BREAD, CORN,
FRUIT,
MAR. 29 - SLICED HAM, SCALLOPED POTATOES, GREEN
BEANS, MUFFIN, FRUIT
MAR. 30 - PHILLY STEAK SANDWICH, CURLY FRIES, BAKED
BEANS, FRUIT, COOKIE
MAR. 31 - BEEF OR CHEESE PIZZA, TATER GEMS, MIXED
VEGETABLES, FRUIT
This institution is an equal opportunity provider.
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